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MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 

December 2022  
  Business Meeting 

The December meeting was held on the 7th at Macedonia Church.  Jim Wimmer, our 

president, presided over the meeting. There were 30 members present. 

  

• Meeting was opened with prayer.   

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• The 50/50 drawing was held. 

• Remember the following:  Bill Smith; Wayne Fulmer; Burl Fleming; and Jimmijo and Patricia 

Matthews. 

• There was one new member:  Timothy Tumminello 

• Smoking Butts BBQ served lunch.  

• A motion was made at the November meeting to form a committee to review club by-laws 

and fishing rules for excess requirements.  The following agreed to serve on the committee:  

Jim Wimmer, Tom Weigand, Jim Cushman, Red Calhoun, and David Sisk.  The committee 

met and came up changes to the fishing rules.  These were discussed at the meeting and 

agreed to by the membership.  The new list of fishing rules will be posted on the website. 

•  Jim Cushman asked for consensus concerning acquisition of plaques showing the President, 

Club Champion, and Big Fish for club history.  Each plaque will be approximately $55 for a 

total of approximately $220.  The club said to proceed. 

• The 2022 Banquet will be on February 11, 2023, one month later than in the past. 

• The draw for out December tournament was accomplished.  Fourteen boats and 28 

members will be fishing 8:00 to 3:00.    

• Meeting was adjourned. 

Next Meeting is January 18th 

At Macedonia Church at 11:00 a.m. 

 



2  

  

Tournament Results 
Our December tournament was held on the 8th.  Fourteen boats and 28 members blasted off at 8:00 
on a very chilly morning.  The results were 45 fish caught at an approximate weight of 96 pounds.  

There were four limits caught and there were two zeroes.  There were zero dead fish. 

   

December Champions 
   Red Calhoun and Wayne Iseman 

11.53 Pounds 
 

December Big Fish 

Tommy King 

4.83 Pounds 

 

Congratulations!!! 

 

 

Tournament Director News 
 

Ed Walker is the new Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, 

give Ed a call. 

  

The next Seniors Tournament is January 19th 

 

The next on-on-one is January 12th 
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Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club  

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


